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December 2016 

Our December GWTW outing was held at 

River Country Campground   Gadsden AL 

 

 

 

 

 

Hosted by Fred and Linda Tomsett 

In attendence was: 

Jim & Barbara Bell 

Hubert & Jo An Blankenship 

Paul & Nancy Carrier 

Dennis & Jean Harrison 

Franklin & Margaret Jackson 

Kathy Scogin 

Wayne & Pat Thomas 

Fred & Linda Tomsett 

Ray & Kris Yontz 

Craig & Dot Ziegler 

 

mailto:kathy_scogin@bellsouth.net


River Country Campground was decorated up right for Christmas and 

we all got to enjoy the beauty of the lights as the sun went down each 

night.  The campground was equally beautiful in the day light with the 

beautiful nature reflections on the water.  It was a cold weekend with 

temperatures down in the 20s Friday and Saturday night, but that did 

not slow us down.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

Friday Night we all went into town for dinner at Top of the River.  

 

 

 



Afterwards, we met up at the clubhouse for birthday cake  

(Linda Tomsett was our birthday girl) a surprise visit from Santa and a 

couple games of Chase the Ace.  

 

 

 

 

Saturday morning was started with breakfast of Sausage, Pancakes, 

Fruit, Juice and Coffee provided by our hosts.  

The monthly GWTW meeting followed. Minutes were emailed to each 

member.  

We then had the afternoon to explore the area or rest up at the 

campground.  There was some local shopping and even an afternoon 

game of Hand and Foot at the clubhouse.  

Saturday night we had Turkey and Ham, provided by our hosts, and too 

many side dishes and desserts to name, provided by our members.  

After the meal, we had our annual Gift Exchange Game with lots of 

laughs and stolen gifts, but in the end, we all came away with a very 

nice gift and lots of fun memories. 

 

 



 

Sunday morning was left free so each could head home at their own 

timing   

 

A Big Thank You 

to Fred and Linda Tomsett  for hosting our December meeting  

to Dean and Peggy Woodruff – Integrity RV Douglasville GA 

for the awesome door prizes  

to each of you, for the awesome toys donated to Toys-for-Tots 

to Dot Ziegler for the neat ornament you made for each of us 

     ( and to Craig if you helped ) 

to each of you that came out (in spite of the cold temperatures) for a 

weekend of fun, friendship and fellowship  

 
            Door Prizes from Integrity             Toys for Tots / Ornaments  

  



Don’t forget to check out our Web Site @www.GAWIT.com 

And Face Book Page Georgia Winnie Rebels 

Lots of awesome information found on both of these pages.  

Thanks to Fred Tomsett and Jim Tudor for the good work of keeping up 

with these pages.  

We still have 2017 dates open that need Hosts…. If you would like to 

Host any of the open dates please let us know ASAP so we can get our 

2017 calendar filled up and get our meetings planned.  

 

2017 dates are as follows 

JAN 20-22  State - Sta-Goners   Sugar Mill Ochlocknee GA 

FEB 10-12  Lunchion Jo An Blankenship  TBA  

MAR 10-12 

APR 21-23   State - GWTW    TBA 

MAY 3-7  Rally Fred & Linda Tomsett  Coastal RV Brunswick GA 

JUN 9-11  

JUL   GNR 

AUG 11-13  Jim & Barbara Bell   River Country Gadsden AL 

SEP 15-17  State - Metro    Twin Oaks Elko GA  

OCT 13-15 

NOV 10-12 

DEC 8-10  Fred & Linda Tomsett   River Country Gadsden AL    

                 

Until next time…… 

Safe Travels   

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


